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March 4, 2021 

Dear WCS Community, 

Since Tuesday, we had the following positive cases of COVID-19 reported in the district: 

• 2 students at Sterling Heights High School 

• 1 student at Warren Mott High School 

• 1 staff member at the Educational Service Center 
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All affected students and staff were notified and affected areas of the schools and buses were 

appropriately cleaned. 

Please continue to review with your child that facial coverings, over your mouth and nose, are required 

in our schools and ALL Warren Consolidated Schools property, including school buses and outdoor 

venues. 

Please continue to stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Liver 
Superintendent 
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Warren Consolidated Schools is an equal opportunity employer. 

Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. 
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